Freedom of Information Act 2000 – Business Rates
Your request for information has now been considered and the Council’s response to your questions is shown below.

You asked:
In accordance with the above Act I would be grateful if you could provide details of all properties benefiting from mandatory relief in respect of payment of Business Rates, within your Local Authority area.

The information I require would be the Ratepayer name, address, and the period from which the relief has been granted.
Answer:

For your information this letter constitutes a refusal notice under Section 17.1 of the Freedom of Information Act 2000 because an exemption under Section 21 of the Act is being applied, namely the information is already in the public domain, i.e. the Council’s Website (Transparency and Open Data):

When on this page, the information can be found under ‘NNDR’. This data is updated every three months.
You may re-use the information under an Open Government Licence.
If you are dissatisfied with the handling of your request please write to: 

Information Governance and Risk
Leicester City Council

Legal Services
4th Floor City Hall

115 Charles Street

Leicester  
LE1 1FZ

e-mail: info.requests@leicester.gov.uk 

